
INDIAN RIVER COUNTY 
UTILITIES OPERATIONS DEPARTMENT 

INTEROFFICE MEMORANDUM 
 

DATE:  February 22, 2022 
 
TO:  Jennifer Hyde, Purchasing Manager  
 
THRU:  Cindy Corrente, Interim Director of Utility Services 
   
FROM:  Terry Southard, Operation Manager  
 
SUBJECT: Bid No. :  2022031 

Project :   Water/Wastewater Fire System Improvements 
 
Background: 
 
At the request of the Department of Utility Services, the Purchasing Division opened bids on 
February 15, 2022, for Bid # 2022031 Annual Bid for Water/Wastewater Fire System 
Improvements.  
 
 
Funding 
 
Funds for Water/Wastewater Fire System Improvements are budgeted in the 218 Wastewater 
and 219 Water Capital Budget 471-166002   
  
1st Fire & Security, Inc  $99,071.20 
 
Recommendation: 
 
Staff recommends the bidder, 1st Fire & Security, Inc , be awarded the #2022031 to furnish Fire 
System Improvements for $99,071.20   
 
If you require any additional information regarding this award, please do not hesitate to contact 
me at 772-226-3404. 
 


